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Considering the complexity of the legal framework of the Baukindergeld scheme, the 
Commission is still pursuing its analysis of the scheme at stake. Based on the assessment 
undertaken so far, the Commission decided to send a letter to German authorities in order to 
clarify the nature of the benefit. 

Depending on the further information, which is expected from the German authorities, the 
Commission should be able to decide on further action in this matter.


